Stakeholder Advisory Council Meeting 
Minutes
April 21, 2020

Attendance:

Carole White
Sara Masoud
Neela Patel
Debbie James
Kylie Meyer
Bill Zinsmeyer
Janet Zinsmeyer
Sheran Rivette 
Ashlie Glassner
James Butler
Yolanda Forney
Ginny Funk
Michael Foster
Kiki Foster
Mayra Mendoza


1. Check in with each other
[bookmark: _GoBack]The majority of these meeting was used to check in with each other since transitioning to COVID-19. Bill and Janet shared that they will be attending the weekly Alzheimer’s Association support groups online via Blue Jeans and Ginny shared that they are working to make them more easily accessible for everyone. 
Yolanda shared that there is a lot of stress and anxiety from families related to visiting their loved ones living in their memory care facility. 
Mike and Kiki shared advice for the others about how they are coping with the pandemic. They have been gardening and going for a lot of walks together. They also visit Starbucks and pay in cash so they don’t have to touch anything that was touched by several other people. 
Mayra shared that she is caring for both her parents but seems like she is getting more help than ever from her other family members. She feels as though the world is slowing down to the pace of her parents who are living with dementia. 

2. Adapting the project for COVID-19

The group discussed applying for an enhancement award and what they think the project should focus on. Everyone reacted positively to Carole’s suggestion to administer a survey to learn more about the experiences of people living with dementia and family caregivers during COVID-19. 

Carole and Sara will keep the group up to date with the progress of the application. 

3. PCORI project for Hispanic/Latinx engagement

Carole and Sara have drafted an LOI to submit by May 1st for a project to engage Latinx communities in PCOR. The project is built around awareness and education around brain health by connecting with Community Health Workers who would connect with the communities of South Texas. 

The idea came out of the SAC meetings when discussion continually took place around the people who were “not at the table”. How do we get people involved in projects like this when they don’t even know they need help yet. 
Several SAC members offered to continue their work as councilmembers if the project gets funded. 
